
OOSYAK GEE LU SOCIETY
January 8, 2006 Installation Meeting

Hee Hing Restaurant

CALLED TO ORDER
President Edith Won called the meeting to order at _11:31_ a.m.
There were _19_Officers and Directors in attendance. From the General Membership there 
were _30_members present.

Installation of Officers and Directors
President Edith Won introduced the incoming Officers and Directors, then she 

introduced Judge Shimabukuro and his wife, Lillian.

All Officers and Directors were asked to stand, then the Honorable Herbert 
Shimabukuro administered the oath and installed the Officers and Directors.
President Edith Won, 1st VP Kenneth Chang, 2nd VP Gertrude Yee, Treasurer Daryl Hu, 
English Secretary Connie Mark, Chinese Secretary Wah Chock Chang, Directors Christine 
Chang,  Donna Chang, Edmund Chang, Harold Hu, Mildred Ai-Chang, Margaret Chang, 
Paulette Chang, Shirleen Chang, Jonah Chang, Duane Chang, and Clayton Chang. 
(Directors Ellen Chang, Wah Jip Chang,  and Alvin Chang were unable to attend)

Photo Session
Edmund Chang & Mildred Ai-Chang took pictures.

President’s Remarks
President Edith Won gave her President's message, which can be found on the 

Society website. She talked about membership and active members. She also reflected 
on her goals of inviting guest speakers for the membership.

Announcements:
There will be a parade for Chinese New Years on January 21 at 4pm. If interested 

contact Ellen Chang.

Invocation & Adjournment: 
Meeting was adjourned at 12pm. Before lunch was served, Ed Chang gave the 

invocation.

The first Quarterly Board Meeting will be held on Sunday, January 22, 2006 at King’s Inn 
Restaurant, 2100 N. King Street. Meeting is at 11 am. Lunch is at 12pm.

Respectfully Submitted:

Connie Mark
English Secretary


